From: Hill, Angelina

To: Flamer, Keith; Chown, Paul

Subject: IEC and Enrollment Management Committee

Date: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 6:49:41 AM

Dear IEC Co-Chairs,

I am writing to propose to the IEC the following changes to the district's planning and operational committees:

- 1. The current Instructional Council would change to be the Instructional & Enrollment Planning Committee (which currently includes the deans, directors who schedule classes, DE reps, and the associate deans).
 - 1. The Dean of Enrollment Services and the Admissions Director/Registrar would be added.
 - 2. IR/IT rep(s) would be added as your IEC sees fit.
- 2. The existing Enrollment Management Committee would be disbanded.
- 3. The existing Deans Council will remain as is.

I have discussed these changes with the Deans and they are in full support. I have also discussed this with myself with my ALO hat on, and I believe it continues to show strong and necessary planning around enrollment management.

Thank you for your consideration,

Angelina